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TANC Transmission Project (TTP) EIR/EIS Public Scoping Comment Period Extended to July 30, 2009 
In response to your requests for additional time to submit scoping comments on the proposed Transmission Agency of Northern 
California (TANC) Transmission Project, TANC and Western Area Power Administrotion (Western) have further extended the 
scoping comment period by 60 days. The public scoping comment period for the TTP Environmental Impact 
Report/Environmental Impact Statement (EIR/EIS) will now close on July 30, 2009. 

The TANC Transmission Project (TTP) i s  a proposal to build and upgrade approximately 600 miles of high-voltage electric 
transmission lines and substations in northern California to increase reliability, reduce congestion, and facilitate the 
development and transmission of renewable electricity in Northern California. 

Project Information 
For the most current information about the proposed project, including project overview, maps, fact sheets on the CEQA/NEPA 
scoping process and other documents presented at the public scoping meetings, visit the websites at: 

www.tanc.us www.wapa.gov/transmission/itp.htm 
- .- - -- 

To be considered in the TTP EIR/EIS, written comments should be submitted to Mr. David Young, NEPA Document Manager at: 
Western Area Power Administration, Sierra Nevada Region, 1 14 Parkshore Drive, Folsom, CA 95630; by fax to 
91 6-353-4772; or by email to TTPEIS@wapa.gov. 

For additional project information, questions, or concerns, please call the proiect hotline at (9 16) 353-4777, 
or email TTPEIS@wapa.gov. 
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TAN( Transmission Proiect (TTP) EIR/EIS Public Scoping (omment Period Extended to July 30, 2009
In response to your requests for additional time to submit scoping comments on the proposed Transmission Agency of Northern
California (TANC) Transmission Project, TANC and Western Area Power Administration (Western) have further extended the
scoping comment period by 60 days. The public scoping comment period for the TIP Environmental Impact
Report/Environmental Impact Statement (EIR/EIS) will now close on July 30, 2009.

The TANC Transmission Project (TIP) is a proposal to build and upgrade approximately 600 miles of high-voltage electric
transmission lines and substations in northern California to increase reliability, reduce congestion, and facilitate the
development and transmission of renewable electricity in Northern California.

Proiect Information
For the most current information about the proposed project, including project overview, maps, fact sheets on the CEQA/NEPA
scoping process and other documents presented at the public scoping meetings, visit the websites at:

www.tanc.us www.wapa.gov/transmission/ttp.htm

To be considered in the TIP EIR/EIS, written comments should be submitted to Mr. David Young, NEPA Document Manager at:
Western Area Power Administration, Sierra Nevada Region, 114 Parkshore Drive, Folsom, CA 95630; by fax to
916-353-4772; or by email to TIPEIS@wapa.gov.

For additional project information, questions, or concerns, please call the project hotline at (916) 353-4777,
or email TIPEIS@wapa.gov.
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